
Hello Ms. Freeman, 

I fully support HB2469 and ask that you do all in your power to do so also. It is timely that we 

support farmers instead of big business, and to allow farmers to address their needs at a 

community level and determine what will work best agriculturally in their communities.  I also 

wish to see communities supported in protecting seeds and crops. 

I work with many other organizations in gathering food for those in need and the local farmers 

are generous, kind and dedicated.  They deserve respect and support. 

Thank you, Rev. Pamala Joy 

 

 

--  

~ Ashland Food Angels ~ 

Grassroots Volunteer Food Retrieval Program 

 

Pamela Joy 

Director/Coordinator 

541-482-5330 

 


